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Vargo Plumbing & Utilities LLC
949 Cantwell Lane, Corpus Christi, TX 78407 - 361-730-7381 - Business@vargoplumbing.com

August 28, 2020

Dear Mr. Delauro,

I hope you are doing well. | am writing to appeal your decision not to grant Vargo Plumbing the
ability to hold a Plumbing Contractors Registration in the City of Corpus Christi.

As you stated in your letter, you believed Vargo Plumbing are the owner of 4202 Up River Road,
where a Multifamily commercial building was built without city approved plans, permits, and
inspections. Records show that 4202 Up River has no personal relations to Vargo Plumbing. It is
personally owned by the President of Vargo Plumbing & Utilities, LLC. The development of the
6-unit single story building has ceased, ever since being notified by development services. Since
then we have submitted engineer approved plans along with some paperwork that was needed
as instructed. | understand the mistakes that have been made. This is the first time | have made
a violation of this altitude. | will further my knowledge with the city code of ordinance, now
knowing the consequences my actions have. One personal mistake shouldn’t influence the
production of a whole company during this time of crisis.

In light of these facts, | request that you reconsider your decision about Vargo Plumbing
Contractors Registration.

| greatly appreciate you taking the time to read this. | am happy to meet with you any time to
discuss this further.

Respectfully,

Federico Vargas

President





